
 

 
 
Subject: Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: Feb. 10, 2025 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
The County’s contractor and subcontractors will continue to work on restoration of the 
Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project area through mid-March. This includes sod 
installation. 
 
As you may be aware, the Clairmont Terrace Water Line Replacement Project will begin today 
and will last approximately five months. It is a continuation of the Woodacres Water Main 
Replacement Project. A map of the project area has been attached.   
 
Should you have inquiries regarding either of the projects, please do not hesitate to contact me 
directly or to call the DWM 


